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Hello BH-BL Rotarians, 
On Tuesday, January 28th we enjoyed a very informative & interesting presentation by 
Cathy Hoff, her husband Tim and their service puppy – Kim.  We learned about the 
training process and that Blue Path service dogs were trained for autistic children.  
Cathy & Tim are volunteer trainers.  If you would like more information, Cathy’s 
address is cathyghoff@gmail.com. 
February 4th is a work night at the Regional Food Bank.  There will be no meeting at 
Lunch Thyme. 
Reminders for the Galway Pantry Deliverers will be sent to the delivery Rotarians at 
the beginning of each week.  I still need a couple of volunteers to handle the 
scheduling of our delivery volunteers. 
Just a friendly reminder that Dues are due for the January to June time frame. 
  
Some of the upcoming activities and dates follow: 
February 4th  Regional Food Bank work night 
February 11th  Erwin Dominguez from Veteran Services at Straton VA 
February 18th Special Agent Mark Cecilione will speak on fraud 
February 18th  Rotary Board meeting at 4:30 PM – Lunch Thyme 
February 25th  Social Evening – Location TBD 
March 4th  Speakers Travis Brodbeck & Siena Poll 
March 11th  TBD 
March 18th John Scherer, Town of Clifton Park Historian will speak about Low Bridge 
& the Erie Canal 
March 18th Rotary Board meeting at 4:30 PM  - Lunch Thyme 
Pete P.
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